
Dear Families, 

 

Happy Spring! I hope you are all enjoying the warmer days and 
spending more time outside.  

 

This month we will wrap-up Time Line of Life. We will start our 
continent studies and fundamental need. We are finalizing field 
trips for the end of the month. We will also have parent/
teacher conference sign up soon. Lastly, for Earth Day we will 
participate in our usual clean-up. In class, we will collect 
reusable materials to make art and fashion with it. Please look 
for a sign-up sheet for additional materials.  

 

For this school year, we are studying different virtues. If you 
would like to accompany us on this journey at home, you can 
look into the book, The Families Virtues Guide by Linda Kavelin 
Popov. This month, we will start with compassion.  

 

I’ll leave you with this affirmation: 

“I have compassion. I notice when someone is hurt or needs 
help. I take the time to show that I care.” 

 

 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

 

April 15th 16th 
Individual Picture Day 
 
April 19th 
Spirit Day - 70’s Style 
 
April 22 
Earth Day 
 
April 25th & 26th 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
No School 
 
 
 
Monday, May 27th 
No School - Memorial Day  
 
Wednesday, May 29th 
Last Day of School  
Early Release 12:30pm  
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